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[Filed November 8, 2022, 1:27 p.m.]

 
This memo serves as notice that the department of health 

(department) is withdrawing the policy statement Dietitians Providing 
Telehealth for Established Patients During the COVID-19 Declared Emer-
gency. Policy Number CD-4-20-20, which was filed April 20, 2020, and 
published under WSR 20-09-127.

The department is withdrawing this policy statement because it 
was intended to provide additional flexibility to Washington residents 
during the COVID-19 declared emergency. With the end of the declared 
emergency on October 31, 2022, this policy statement is obsolete.

Individuals requiring information on this withdrawal statement 
should contact Tommy Simpson III, program manager, email 
tommy.simpson@doh.wa.gov, or phone 360-402-9423.
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